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Iowa Department for the Blind is working on increasing their transition 
programs during the school year. They will be partnering with IVRS to 
provide these services in the summer as well as the LEAP program in 
Des Moines will be offered again.  

IDB is looking at starting their own 4+ program in Des Moines for 
individuals who need additional independent living skills outside of 
their IEP. This is in the very beginning stage, but funding has been 
requested and approved by the state.  For adult clients, a new one-
week training in Des Moines called SELF is available to help with 
blindness training.  
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